
 

 
 
 
 
 
10th December 2020 
 
The Welsh Government have announced that secondary schools must close next week due to increasing cases of 
Covid-19 across Wales. Whilst we understand the importance of this decision, we are disappointed that we will not be 
able to welcome all pupils back before the end of term.  
 
The school will be open as usual tomorrow for Key Stage 3 pupils (Year 7, 8 & 9) and for the Sixth Form. Next week, 
our teachers will continue to produce high quality blended learning resources for all pupils. 
 
Kind Regards 

 
 
Innes Robinson  
Head of School 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


